Guidelines for students residing in the hostels and not in quarantine 
planning for a visit outside the IISc campus
· Students are strongly advised not to step out of campus in view of the prevailing COVID-19 situation.
· Emergency visits can be made by submitting the form to the respective hostel wardens (overnight visits are not permitted)
· The form must be submitted at least half a day before proceeding. For example, a student wanting to go in the evening, must submit the form by morning
· Curfew timings are from 9.00 PM to 5.00AM (GoK guidelines)
· Student should fillthe Formand submit to hostelwarden@iisc.ac.in

	SR.Number
	

	Student Name
	

	Department/ Program
	

	Hostel Name/ Room Number
	

	Date of Visit
	

	Time of visit 
	Exit  ___________Return______________

	Place  of visit

Location/Ward


Is  it  a containment zone
	






	Reason for the visit
	

	Undertaking
	I am not under quarantine period
I am going outside the campus on my own risk



Date: ________________ 		Signature: ______________

Approval of the Warden:
